
Standards Committee Meeting Minutes 
 

Date: Nov 7th, 2023 
 

Homeowners Forum 

One unit owner attended the meeting 

 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes for the last SC meeting held on Sep 05th, 2023 were approved.  

 

Old Business 

Since the last meeting, 3 AAIs were received, of which 2 were approved and 1 was not approved. 

 

New Business 

There was no new business specific to Standards / Standards Committee 

The UO in attendance mentioned that in the back of his unit, 7 trees got cut whereas only 3 had been 
planned to cut. Hence he was looking for the process to get some of the trees installed. SC guided him to talk 
to his council’s director and also bring the issue to the Walden Woods board.  

Other Notes: 

The next meeting is scheduled for Jan 2nd, 2024 at 7:00 pm EST over zoom.  
There will not be a SC meeting in Dec 2023. 

 


